



Hospital Manager's Office Sligo University Hospital The Mall Sligo F91 H684 Tel: (071) 91-74511

Martin Kenny Leinster House Kildare Street, Dublin 2

Date: 1st July 2025

PQ 32620/25

Dear Deputy Kenny,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Public Representation. I have examined the matter and the following outlines the position.

Response:

Full orthopedic service has resumed in SUH in recent weeks, following a number of actions taken to address roof leaks and other matters.

A number of Ortho procedures have been carried out year to date. However, the number of elective procedures has been effected this year due to bed pressures from Jan – Mar and infrastructure issues of roof leak in late Apr.

I trust that this addresses your query.

Yours sincerely,

Grainne McCann Hospital Manager.